ROCKVILLE CENTRE UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT

John O'Shea, President • Christine Ferazani, Vice President • Kelly Barry, Secretary • Tara Hackett, Trustee • Erica Messier, Trustee

Robert A. Bartels, Acting Superintendent of Schools

Janine Sampino, Ed. D., Assistant Superintendent of Curriculum Jeanne Love, Executive Director of Special Education & PPS Sonia Hood, Central Director of Curriculum & Instruction



Dear Parents:

We have partnered with Mount Sinai/South Nassau Hospital to make a mobile vaccination bus available to our students.

All students ages 5 and older are now eligible for the Pfizer-BioNTech COVID-19 vaccine. Pediatric appointments are available on Friday, Nov. 12th from 12pm-4pm; Thursday, Nov. 18th from 3-7pm; and Friday, Nov. 19th from 12-4pm at 519 Merrick Rd., Rockville Centre.

Please register here:

https://www.southnassau.org/sn/vaccine-information

Please also remember:

- Patients ages 16-18 need parental/guardian consent for vaccination, and patients 15 and under must be accompanied by a parent or guardian. You must bring proof of age (i.e, passport, insurance card, or student ID).
- Please wear masks and short sleeves

Robert Bartels, Acting Superintendent of Schools